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Agenda Item: Report of May 3, 2019 meeting at the Sierra Nevada Conservancy Offices in Auburn on a
collaborative funding and forest health project planned for the Yuba River Drainage in western Sierra
County.

Background:

The Forest Service and a number of non-profit organizations as well as other agencies have been
meeting on a funding collaborative and a forest health implementation project for a majority of the
Yuba River drainage in western Sierra County. We were not invited nor aware of the first two meetings
and by chance, got wind of a third meeting and conference call that was conducted in early April 2019.
We listened in on that call and participated to a limited extent. A fourth meeting is now set for Friday,
May 3, 2019 at the SNC offices in Auburn. | will be attending as will Supervisor Roen and possibly
Supervisor Adams. A report will be presented to the Board on Tuesday, May 7. If additional background
materials are provided at the May 3 meeting, | will scan and distribute the material to the Board via
email over the weekend.



	Yuba Drainage.

